
 

Julie’s Corner: Top of the mornin’ to you (or afternoon or evening)  
Spring is right around the corner… a friendly reminder to set your clocks forward on Saturday, March 10, 2024.  It sure has felt like Spring, and I 
sure am ready for the warmer weather.   
This month, Nikki and I are conducting a Care Conference in person.  We want to review their current care plan with you to ensure we are all on 
the same page.  Also, to collaborate and give you updates on how your loved one is doing.  It is also a great time to meet Nikki one-on-one to get 
to know her a little better.  You may have already had a care conference but if not, rest assured, we will be contacting you to schedule a time.   
Last month we had our first Family Meeting and Vendor Night.  Our next scheduled Family Meeting and Vendor Night is Monday, March 18th 
from 5:30pm – 7pm.  We would love to see all of you there.  Our vendor this month is Corwell Health Hospice.  Next month we will have the 
Alzheimer’s Association here with us to teach us on Understanding Alzheimer's and Dementia. 
Please join me in welcoming the newest members of our care staff; Jala Jennings, Janae Anderson, Codi Schut, and Aniya James. 
Events to come: 
WING-A-Thon  (I’m looking for a partner) 
Palm Sunday 
Easter Sunday 
Memorial Day Parade 
Looking way ahead… SAVE THE DATE for our Family Picnic.  The date is set for August 22, 2024, from 5:30pm – 8pm.  Rain date August 29, 
2024; same time, 5:30pm – 8pm.  
 
Thank you all and I pray that you have a great month. 
Sincerely, 
Julie Treakle, Administrator 
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W e  a r e  W e l c o m i n g  S a i n t  P a t r i c k s  d a y  a n d  
E a s t e r  t h i s  m o n t h !  

We have so much that’s happened last 

month and happening this month we cant 

wait to share with you! 

• Family night will be March 18 

at 5:30-7pm 

We have a training fair coming up for our 

staff members to even further our 

education here at Stonebridge.   

Also we are ramping up our Activity 

calenders with new and interesting 

things to experince. Make sure to like 

our Facebook page so you can see all 

the photos being uploaded weekly!  

 

 

We are still collecting popcans to help 

support our activity department.  

This month we will be celebrating here 

with our Bingo Social for St. Patty’s Day 

March 15th at 1:30 and Easter Bingo 

Social on March 29th at 1:30 and would 

love to see families joining in on the fun! 
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